| am a resident of Ohio and support HB 467 and ask that you vote for this bill. This bill will help trans
Ohioans seek and keep employment as their true selves, especially if they have not been able or do not
wish to legally change their name. This bill will keep trans people in Ohio safe, and it is a needed
addition to transgender protections. Thank you, Alex Fay



